Date: 5th Feb, 2015

To,
The Editor,
Journal of Society of Anesthesiologists of Nepal (JSAN),
Society of Anesthesiologists of Nepal,
[bookmark: _GoBack]NMA Building (Siddhi Sadan),
Exhibition Road, 
Kathmandu, Nepal.

		Subject: Regarding submission of Letter to Editor.

Dear Sir,
	I am Dr Parineeta Thapa, Assistant Professor at Department of Anaesthesiology and Critical Care, B. P. Koirala Institute of Health Sciences, Dharan, Nepal. I am submitting a manuscript to your journal regarding a case we performed at our institute where we had an inadvertent arterial cannulation during venous cannulation of cephalic vein at the level of wrist. 
I wanted to report this case because this is a rare but potentially dangerous situation. Awareness that such a situation might occur will prompt physicians to routinely palpate the venipuncture site for the presence of any artery below the vein being accessed. So I request you to kindly consider it for possible publication as a Letter to Editor in your prestigious journal of the Society of Anaesthesiologists of Nepal (JSAN) for the benefit of other clinicians in general. 

Thanking you and waiting for your positive response,

Yours sincerely,
DrParineeta Thapa,
BPKIHS,
Dharan.
